 December 10th 2018 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report Read by Dick
Cash  
Savings 
Checking
[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
  NO checks were written this past month. Treasure report approved by Clyde 2nd by Kris
  Old Business
Rough Riders apparel photos were put on the website by Kurt. 
Kris is going to get a Rouh Riders shirt to Megan Bresina for her help with the Can Feed
A reminder that if your club dues have not been paid yet please do so ASAP
There are some AWSC cards that need to be picked up yet. If you have not picked yours up please come to the next meeting to pick yours up.
Ruth is going to call and order Chamber Buck for our land owners.
Continued the discussion on drop sites for our section of trails. Q&B said yes to using there lot as a drop site. Ojibwa declined as they are concerned about the wear and tear on their parking lot. Waiting to hear from Bresina’s and T&C. We will need to get approval from business owners before we can advertise drop sites on our web page or facebook.
Intersection signs are available at the groomer shed if any are needed. The Q&B sign still needs to be changed from Horizons to Q&B. 
New Business 
Please get any trial hours to Dennis Sykora ASAP so he can submit them to the CVSO. Signs seem to be about 85% complete as of the meeting on the 10th.
Wednesday December 12th Leinie’s held a snowmobile kick off party for Chippewa, Dunn and Eau Claire Counties. Hopefully we will hear some feed back from that on the next meeting.
Order your trail passes if you have not done so yet. Hopefully we will get some more snow soon.
Club rides are being planned for Monday January 17th and Monday February 11th(regular club meeting night). We will be dropping at Q&B. Please be there around 5:45 so we can leave at 6:00. 
 

Notes from last month’s CVSO meeting:
Meeting was held at the groomer shed in Cornell by the Eagleton Club. 17 clubs were present
Map committee needs map changes by the end of the month. 
Calenders are sold out
Looking to approve a trail from Lake Hallie to Fox Run.
Back 40 will have an overnight ride, a progressive ride and a vintage ride this season. Contact Back 40 for more info if interested.
There was an email on the John Deere Drag. More was to be discussed at the CVSO meeting on December 12th. Kurt sent out an email a few days ago with more info on this.
   Other:
Next months meeting will be January 8th at Bresina’s at 7:30
We had 23 members present at the December meeting
We have had 5 new club members since the November meeting. Please welcome Mike Olson, Annette Milland, Tim Bowe, Rodney Bowers and Shelli Hanson

.

